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I’m in total support of the freezing of property taxes for seniors as they have worked 

the majority of their lifetimes and the taxes don’t necessarily benefit them. With the 

inflation rates consistently rising and the seniors receiving their social security 

benefits they often have to choose between eating nutritious foods and paying for 

medical care. Oregonians deserve a better way of living in retirement.  


